AG14.iii - Watergate Road Sprint - B3276

From: Roger Hargreaves
Subject: Watergate Road Sprint - B3276. September 17/18th 2022

Good afternoon,

I'm writing to advise you and your council that as in previous years we will be running a closed
road motorsport event on the B3276. We were not able to run in 2020 due to the Covid
restrictions.

An event notification form has been submitted to Cornwall Council and a road closure
application made to the Council also. The hours of the closure are the same as 2021 (0600 to

1900) with the diversionary route similar to that of the Boardmasters Festival.

MotorsportUK, the sport's governing body has issued a permit for the event. Our website has a
page which describes the current status of the event.

https://www.watergatebaymotorsport.co.uk/

Watergate Bay Motorsport - Watergate Bay Sprint - 1//18
September 22

CORNISH MOTORSPORT AT ITS BEST Nestled on the stunning and highly popular North
Cornwall coast between Newquay and Padstow, after making history in 2018 as a Hillclimb,

the two-day closed road speed event became a Sprint in 2021 and that format continues in
2022.

www.watergatebaymotorsport.co.uk

regards

Roger Hargreaves
Event Director
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